
 
 

Lunsford Primary School 

 

Headteacher Mr G Anscombe BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Lunsford Primary School, Swallow Road, Larkfield, Aylesford, Kent ME20 6PY         Tel: 01732 843352  

Website: www.lunsford.kent.sch.uk   E-mail: office@lunsford.kent.sch.uk 

10 September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

Inspiration Days 
 
This academic year, we are building on the breadth of our current curriculum at Lunsford Primary School by offering 
something new and exciting.  We would like to build on the skills and previous experience of our team of adults and 
support the children in trying out new things.  For example, did you know that we have a member of staff who used to 
be a Fire Fighter, one who was a chef and one who was in the police? 
 
During each school term (six times per year) we will be organising a series of special days for the whole school that 
we are calling Inspiration Days. The aim of these days is to inspire the children, and to give them exciting and 
motivating activities that will encourage them to apply some of the skills and knowledge that they have been learning 
in their class lessons.   
  
It is our intention that these days will also give the children the opportunity explore hobbies they may wish to pursue in 
the future that will support their personal wellbeing.   In addition, by working together in teams, children will develop 
team work and communication skills, as well as be supported in the development of problem-solving skills and 
personal creativity.  
 
Children will work in mixed ability groups across the school and will be able to choose their activity from a selection on 
offer, such as:  

 Cooking/ baking 

 Sewing 

 Gardening 

 Walking/ hiking 

 Conservation 

 Drama 

 Dance 

 Art 

 Writing  
(This is not an exhaustive list!) 
 
The first of these days will be held on Wednesday 29th September 2021.  Places for each activity will be limited and 
the children will get to choose their activity in school time and the places will be allocated according to their top five 
choices where possible. We will then let you know what they need to be wearing or if there is anything specific they 
need to bring in.   
 
In order to make this day as exciting as possible we would like to ask each child to donate £1 for each activity day.  
Please use ParentPay account to make this contribution, please ensure your payment is with us by Tuesday 28th 
September at the latest.    
 
If you would like to support us in the future running of our Inspiration Days by volunteering or sharing skills that you 
have, please do not hesitate to contact us by emailing office@lunsford.kent.sch.uk.   
 
We look forward to sharing with you everything we learn.    
 
Mrs S Davies       Mrs R Murray 
SENCO       Outdoor Education Leader 
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